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Dear Dafydd, 
 
As we move into a new decade, what will be on the radar for those responsible for delivering local 
government pensions?  
 
It is clear that the LGPS will be challenged from all directions. Whether it is the unstable political and 
economic environment, the implications of the McCloud judgment, the cost cap, the growing 
challenge of pensions admin or the investment implications of the climate emergency. 
 
By attending the LGC Investment Seminar you will gain clarity on these critical issues and what they 
mean for your organisation. 
 
Our new content for 2020 includes practical advice on the impact of the 2019 valuation on 
investment strategies and a hot topics discussion session, where the audience can debate topical 
areas including the challenge of administration. 
 
 
Speakers are being confirmed all the time so go to investmentseminar.lgcplus.com for the latest 
updates. Our latest expert contributors include: 
 

 Jeff Houston, Head of Pensions, LGA 

 Michael Marshall, Director, Responsible Investment & Engagement, LGPS Central 

 Andrew Burns, Associate Director, CIPFA 

 Jo Ray, Head of Pensions, Lincolnshire County Council 

 Graeme Muir, Partner and Head of Pensions, Barnett Waddingham  

 Phil Triggs, Tri-Borough Director of Pensions, Westminster City Council 

 Chris Bilsland, Non-executive Director, London CIV 

 
I look forward to seeing you at the event in February. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jenny Vyas 
Public Sector Events Director 
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